Tuesday, November 12th, 2024

Name:

Announcement:

Anthony Corrizzato

Attention Grade 12 students, post-secondary presentations
continue this week with the Ontario Tech University tomorrow at
8:30am so be sure to sign up in Student Services and let your
teacher know ahead of time of your absence from any classes.

Anthony Corrizzato

Grade 12 Students. Student Services will be available in the library
afterschool to help you complete your post-secondary application
process. Please check the Grade 12 NCVLE for college and
university session dates. No sign up is required. We are here to
help.

Mrs. Farkas

DM Grads this is a reminder that Grad Portraits will take place in
the Library this week and next. Be sure to arrive 10 minutes before
your sitting appointment. If you still need to book a portrait you can
find all of the information that you need in the Grade 12 NCVLE
under Announcements or in Content. If you have any questions,
please see Student Services.

Erin Farkas

Grade 12s tonight Student Services will be hosting University
application help in the Library at 2:30. Anyone looking for some
support navigating the University application is welcome. There is
no sign up necessary. Staff from Student Services will be there to
help you through the application process. You do not have to have
all of your choices to begin an application and create an account.

Cefaratti Roy

Just a reminder to those students writing the University of
Waterloo Senior Math Contest that it will be taking place this Wed.
Nov. 13th

McLaren

Anyone that is helping at the Mahler Classic on Tuesday
November 26th and Wednesday November 27th, please see Mr.
McLaren by Thursday this week to confirm assignment. We will
be having a meeting on Thursday at 1:00 in room 117.

Helen Petrullo

All female hockey players are reminded that the final tryout will
take place tomorrow from 3pm to 4pm at the Thorold arena. All
girls interested in making the team are expected to attend. Thank
you!

McLaren

Teachers please excuse the hockey players who are playing at




Notre Dame today at 12:45. Bus leaves at 1:00 pm.

Mr. Bago

Attention to any Senior boys interested in playing soccer. As the
DMSL teams are being made, the next presentation for the Senior
Boys will be tomorrow after school at 2:30pm in the theatre. See
you all there!




